
As a retail location for alcohol sales, you are a key part of prevention in our 
community! The earlier that kids use alcohol, the more likely they are to 
have problems with it later in life. That’s why prevention is so important. 

Ensure that all staff follow these tips. Make sure that alcohol does not get 
into the hands of young people. 

ID Checks are Still Required for ALL Sales
            �  Ensure that employees check ID for ALL orders – 
               in store, delivery, pick up, curbside, and take out
            �  Any business and its employees are still liable for 
               illegal sales

Ensure Safety While You Check IDs
 �  Make sure to wear a mask and follow social
    distancing guidelines.
 �  Ask customers to briefly lower their face masks 
    to compare with their ID photo
 �  For pick-up and take-out orders, check IDs for all parties
 �  Be aware of the presence of minors at delivery locations

If Something Feels Unsafe, Do Not Make the Sale
Every employee has a role in prevention. When it comes to alcohol sales,  
it is against the law to deliver alcohol to people who are:
         � Visibly intoxicated     

         � Under the age of 21
         � Buying alcohol for someone under the age of 21

Find more resources on
alcohol misuse prevention

at drugfreeCT.org
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